
Intent to Cancel Memo             
   

November 1, 2009 

MTR2000 UHF Station & Receiver Intent to Cancel 

 
 
Product Information 
Orders for MTR2000 UHF base station/repeater will not be accepted after April 1, 2010. 
MTR2000 VHF and 800/900 base stations will continue to be sold  
 
The new MTR 3000 UHF station is the replacement product for the MTR2000 UHF base station/  
Receiver. 
 
Models/ Options impacted 
The cancellation impacts the following options tied to MTR 2000 main model T5544, T5766, 
T5731 & T5769. 
 

Option Description 
 

Last Order Entry Date 
 

Last Shipment  Date  
    

X341 ENH: 30-2 W (403-470 MHz) 
Includes Double Circulator 

04/01/2010 04/30/2010 

X340 ADD: UHF 40W R4 403-470 MHZ 04/01/2010 04/30/2010 
X540 ENH: UHF 100-25W R4 403-435 
MHZ OR 435-470 Includes Single 
Circulator  

04/01/2010 04/30/2010 

Note: The MTR2000 UHF is not under Government Services Administration contract (GSA). 
 
Replacement Product 
The MTR2000 UHF band station will be replaced by the MTR 3000 UHF band station,  Model 
T3000A and frequency options X340MT (403-470) and X540MT (470-524).   
The MTR3000 UHF band station will begin shipping January 29th 2010.  
 
Implications of Cancellation for customers  
The MTR2000 UHF band station cancellation is effective in ALL regions (North America, Latin 
America, Asia Pacific, Europe, Middle East, Africa, and Israel) where product models and 
corresponding hardware options and accessories are sold. 
  
Service Implications  
Aftermarket Product support will be available for MTR 2000 UHF station best effort up to 7 years 
(4/30/2017) after cancellation through Customer Fulfillment Center (CFC).  
 
Contact 
Questions regarding this the MTR2000 UHF cancellation, the MTR 2000 all bands cancellation 
roll out plan; or the MTR3000 replacement roll out should be directed to:  
 
Bethann Monzel 
Systems & Infrastructure Operations 
mailto:cbm039@motorola.com 
Desk 847-538-0293 

mailto:cbm039@motorola.com

